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Rush — A Chicken Bar 
beque and Ba^af for will be 
held 4:30>S ,pim., Saturday, 
Sept. Us 'aj St.'.Joseph's 
Church(Ife. event* the main 
fund-raiser and social event 
for thesjfinsh year; provides 
scholarships for the ~ young 
people of the parish. Mass will 
be celebrated immediately 
following the dinner. ~ 

Ir • • 
St. Margaret Mary 

The Altar Rosary Society 
will hold its opening dinner 
meeting, 6:15 p.m., Monday, 
Sept. 13, in the school 
cafeteria. Mary Anne San-

. tangeloand Ann Foery are co-
chairing the event. Admission 
isbyticketerily. 

Presiding at the event will 
be Elaine Roeder, president; 

Mary Kelly and Loretta 
Olejarski, . vice presidents; 
Carol Celli, secretary;Lynne 
Kinsella, treasurer; and Jean 
D'Arienzo, publicist. 

Guardian Angels 
The annual parish Giant 

Garage Sale for Guardian 
Angels Church has been 
slated 9 a.m. to 5 p.m., 
Saturday, Sept. 11; and 1-4 
p.m., Sunday, Sept. 12, at the 
church, • 2061 E. Henrietta 
Road. 

Corpus Christ S t Mary 

Introducing... 

Of Liturgy 
During -the past few 

months; changes have been -
talangspilaceVat 'the; Liturgy 
Office. While these changes 
do not directly affect the 
celebration of liturgy (the. 
purpose of this column), 
they do affect the style and ; 
direction of the diocesan 
offux. This direction will, 
hojwfulry^ajtow all; liturgical 
ministers in the diocese to 
continue to grow in* their 
awareness of their sacred 
ministry. For this reason, 
this week, we detour a little 
from our hormaLeourse to 
talk about ourselves. 

In July, a new director 
came into the office. Father 
Thomas P. Mull -was 
assigned as director of the 
Office; of Liturgy and as the 
associate pastor of Sacred 
Heart Catftetfral. As 1 

director, helsresjjonsible for 
t ^ administration of the 
Office of Liturgy, serve? as 
executive, secretary .of the 
Diocesan- Liturgical. 
Commission, is a resource 
person for various liturgical 
activities; is responsible to 
the bishop for diocesan 
celebrations of; liturgy, and 
serves asliaeon between the 
office and the Diocesan 
Division of Special Ministry. 
As associate, pastor, * he will 
now by- agle to serve for 
close corfimunication 
between the Cathedral and 
the office. Helpful, as well, is 
the ongoing experience of. 
working with an established 
liturgy committee in that 
parishY TjiisT "gives \ good, 
realistic contact for some of 
Hie- "problems*' or 
"questions" which may arise 
in theareas ofgeneral | 
worship;' -.,«; . 

also, answers innumerable 
questions over the tetephone 
and by mail. She serves as a 
consultant on. copyright laSv 
and its-use for diocesan and 
parish celebrations, 
organizes the office's 
program schedule and 
workshop registration 
details, and provides the 
office with very necessary 
clerical assistance. 

' As of Sept. 1; a new. 
member was added to our 
office. John Kubiniec joined 
us as consultant for 
Liturgical Music. In .this 
capacity, Kubiniec will serve 
as resource person to 

.diocesan pastoral musicians 

.(singing groups and their 
directors, Organists, 

- guitarists. ~- instrumentalists. 
"cantors, and leadersof song). 
jHei.will work With the 
Diocesari Music Committee 
and act as liaison with that 
hard-working group and.the' 
office. He will join the office 
staff in its general liturgical 
*6rk. and be available to. 

Father "Mull joined an 
office ^vhich, for one Vear, 
•was i%jperated—by Sister 
Nine* BurkihV/ SSI, 
associate < director, and 
Tyi|^ii;"i'|!irffi7,.rr-nnrfr. 
-ii^iiiiife.#".ner positioh as 
assooaiei director. Sister 
S i i ^ i e i t l O u F % pushes 
iff SffiS, Jole" jpf v teacher, 
facilitator' and evaluatdr. 
She is responsible for lector 

ie;duc^fibnr - €ncha*is|ic 
ritfMfsfee?'?** 

iter; training;;?and 
:EhBr#- "Cbjmmltteei I con-
sultaiion and training, as 
welfcasbemg: available for 
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Why have an office of this 
size and expertise? The 
answer to this question is 
quite simpler: to be of service 
to the people of the diocese! 

Over and over again, 
liturgical concerns are being 
voiced by people "getting 
involved" in "the liturgical 
life of their parish, and the 
various consultative bodies 
of the diocese (DPC, Priests 
Council, Sisters Council) 
have requested .help and 
guidance for parishes and 
regions: Together with ther 
pastoral teams: of parishes,, 
the Liturgy Office staff will 
beavailable to give guidance 
and allow more people, to 
draw from.our resources.v" 

• ' . . " ' - . ' " . • • ' * ~ • . ! . < ' ' . ' 

Dkxisan celebrations are 
also imrx>rtant. Trie office 
becomes directly Ihvoivedin 
these celebrations and draws 
others into' the experience. 

' With thervaried people of 
the. 0x5106* ,;Jnvt»lved+. tfie; 
diocese/cankjok forward to 
ĉontinued; beautiful. ' and" 

**ptfkss%e liturgical 
celebrations with * their 

,- Finally, withTtlie direction 
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A day-long workshop on 
"Integrating the Search for 
Work with a Christian Sense . 
of Purpose,"'will be held 9 
a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Saturday, 
Sept. 11, at Corpus Christi 
School.. The program will be 
led by John Engles and will 
include a Christian theology 
of work and a workshop 
teaching proven methods of 
job-hunting. 

The fee is $3, and par­
ticipants-are asked to bring a 
brown bag lunch. 

Assumption 
Fakport — The annual 

men's retreat for parishioners 
of the Church of the 
Assumption of Our Lady will 
run 9 p.m., Friday, Oct. 1, to 
noon Sunday, Oct 3, at Notre 
Dame Retreat House in 
Canandaigua. Further in­
formation is obtained by 
calling Bob Escoffery, 223-
1590; Bill Hartigan, 223-6098. 

Waterloo — Continuing 
Education ' for Religion 
Teachers (CERT) will run 
7:30;9;30 p.m., for five 
consecutive Thursdays, 
beginning Sept 16 at St. 
Mary's School CCD Office, 35 
Center St. 

Completion of the program 
will fulfill the 10 hours of 
education mandated by the 
diocese for CCD teachers and 
Catholic school teachers. 

Among the topics, to be 
considered are, "The Ministry 
of Religious Education," 
"Understanding Those We 
Teach," "Prayer and Liturgy 
in the - Classroom," "Lesson 
Planning," and "Classroom 
Strategies and Creative 
Teaching "̂ 

Reservations are made for 
the course by calling (315) 
539-S146, 539-2025; or by 
writing St. Mary's CCD, 35 
Center St, Waterloo, N.Y. 
13165: 

Bishop to Celebrate 
Opening Mass at Mercy 

Bishop Matthew H. Clark 
will open the 1982-83 school 
year for students at Our 
Lady of Mercy High School, 
celebrating Mass of the Holy 
Spirit.on Monday, Sept .13. 

The theme of the Mass, 

nanie, you are thine" (Isaiah 
43) from the Old .Testament. 
The significance of the theme 
is one of new beginnings and 
a sense of belonging. 

After the Mass, a com­

missioning of the student 
leaders will take place. 
During, this service, the' 
officers pledge their service 
to the school for the'offices 
to which they have been 
elected. 

Pilgrimage 

Two pilgrimages to 
Shrine of Our Lady 
Guadalupe iri Mexico 
.slated Oct. 7-13 and Nov 
16. Persons interested 
asked to call Mrs. Mary Kelly 
586-1664. 
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St Mary's Hospital an­

nounced last week that two of , 
its staff members have been 
cited for special recognition by 
various groups. 

Dr. James T. Haggerty of 
Pittsford, chairman of the 

~~ Department of Radiology, has 
been selected for Fellowship 
in the American College of 
Radiology (ACR) in honor of 
his contributions to the 

; medical profession. 
~ . D k Haggerty. . was 
nominated for fellowship on 
the basis of his involvement in 
community medical affairs. 
He will receive his award 
during the annual meeting of 
the ACR in Boston, Sept 20-

v 23 . 
- A native of Worcester, 
Mass.,. Dr. Haggerty is 
currently a Clinical Instructor 
iri Radiology at the University 
of Rochester. He came to St. 
MaryV in 1966- as an aT-
tehding physician and was 

-appointed chairman of his 
terjartrnenvin 1978. 

Uj "Efe CheK J. Janecki, an 
.orth6pedic surgepjj has-heen 

: namedi to the. Committee, of 
^f^ih^totoX Skufa^f the 

Aniericarl: Academy trf Or-

committee will be the drawing 
up of guidelines for teaching 
programs offering surgeons 
hands-on experience in the 
performance of new surgical 
techniques. He will also be 
responsible for the evaluation 
of ongoing educational 
programs for orthopedic 
surgeons. 

College 
Applicants 

English and Math 
Review for 

College Entrance 
Exams 

Math & English $210 
Math or English $120 
For Nov. 6 S.A.T. 
Saturday Classes . < 

Begin Sept. 25 
Weekday Classes 

Begin Sept:2l 
PS AT REVIEW 
Begins Sapt. 11 , 

Columnist 
Gets Saucy 

Every time I hear the 
phrase "authentic Italian 
meal" I think of my brother-
in-law Ted who was invited 
home by a college friend for 
just such a repast. 

When they sat down to 
dinner, a bowl of cooked, 
unadorned spaghetti was 
plunked down in the center 

' of the table. When the bowl 
was passed to him he politely 
helped himself to a portion, 
then watched in horror as 
the catsup bottle began 
making its way around the 
table, each of the family 
members liberally dousing 
their pasta with the stuff. 

I felt a little like he must 
have when I came across a 
column by the New York 
Times food writer Pierre 
Franey (a sidekick of Craig 
Claiborne) in which he 
advised readers that they 
can make an excellent 
spaghetti sauce with ground 
beef. 

In my experience, ground 
beef, hamburger, ground 
round — call it what"* you 
will' — may • be the least 
desirable meat on which to 
simmer a sauce. The reason? 
Beef doesn't have all that 
much flavor to start with 
and when it is ground, it 
seems to lose what it has. 

What is the best? In my 
opinion both pork and 
chicken produce naturally 
flavorful sauces. 

For our family of five I 
use four mild Italian 
sausages. Because of the 
seasonings added by the 
sausage maker you don't 

have to add anything but the 
tomatoes. In recent months I 
have been using Redpack 
Crushed Tomatoes (not the 
whole tomatoes packed in 
puree nor the puree itself) , 
and have had excellent 
results. 

SARAH'S 
SPAGHETTI SAUCE 

Brown four mild Italian 
sausages. Prick with fork -
and discard fat Then add 
two large cans of Redpack 
Crushed Tomatoes. Simmer 
for a couple of hours. Don't 
add' paste or anything else. 
You should get raves. 

When I use chicken as a 
sauce base, I remove the skin 
first to lessen the amount of 
fat. Use a lower heat to 
brown chicken parts. 

Because we are making a 
conscious effort to reduce • 
the amount of meat in our 
meals (for both health and 
economic reasons), I reserve 
the sausage or chicken and 
use them in dishes for other 
meals. A small amount of 
grated cheese — Parmesan, 
Romano, locatelli or 
pecorino — will, with what 
is already available in the 
pasta, provide all the protein 
your family needs. 

ME Information 
Available 

> 
• Ithaca — A Marriage 
Encounter information night 
will be conducted at night -
7:30 p.m., Wednesday, Sept. 
15, at the Tompkins County 
Library, 31^ N. Cayuga St., 
Ithaca. 

Any interested persons are 
welcome. 

——DONALD J. MEEHAN 
Retired U. S. Internal Revenue Agent 

Public Accountant 
Member National Society of Public Accountants 

Announces his Availability for 
AUDITS • BOOKKEEPING 

• COMPLETE TAX SERVICES 
Individual • Partnership • Corporation 

I2t Princess Dr. Q9A.191II P-0. Box 92127 
Henrietta *** , t , u RochesterIttMl 

THOUGHTS TO CONSIDER 

EDWIN SULEWSKI 
FUNERAL DIRECTOR 

Should I sell my house now 
that my spouse has died? 

Many people complain that living in an empty 
lioise with all the reminders of the deceased is 
painful. Usually at this time we are upset and feel 
we would like to move away, the time to sell, 
however, is not the period right after the death of a 
loved one! Moying away may resolve some im­
mediate pain but it also entails leaving friends, 
releasing some very important assets, adjusting to 

„an apartment or moving in with others. We 
"recommend waiting a year or more before a 
decision to sell one's house is made. Then check 
out a new area, even live in an apartment for some 
time. Caution is important! 

SCHAUMAN FUNERAL 
H0MI 


